
 

Devizes / Kajo-Keji Link 
 

Supporting the Anglican Church in Southern Sudan 
 

PRAYER NOTES – December 2010 & January 2011 
 

Bishop ANTONY POGGO’s Prayer Points: 

 Thank God for good rains this year and a good harvest. 

 Pray for the plans and preparations for Southern Sudan’s 
referendum which is scheduled to take place in January 
2011.  The voter registration has gone well in most parts of 
Southern Sudan. 

 The two partners are to discuss post-referendum issues.  
Pray for the success of these talks. 

 Pray for the students and staff of the Canon Benaiah Poggo 
College.  Pray for funds to support these students.  Pray for 
the new intake that will be done between now and the end of 
the year for them to start in the first quarter of 2011. 

 Thank God for a successful Cathedral Fund Raising Day on 
21st November 2010 for the Cathedral of the Diocese of 
Kajo-Keji.  US$ 4,500 was raised in cash and pledges of 
US$ 48,000 made.  Pray that these will be honoured.  There 
is still a shortfall of US$ 65,574 to complete the Cathedral 
construction.  If the US$ 48,000 pledges are honoured, it will 
leave only US$ 12,000 to be found.  

 
Emmanuel Murye is currently studying at All Nations Christian 
College.  We will spend his Christmas holiday in Wiltshire with the 
Lambs in Broadchalke (4-11 Dec.) and with the Tews at 
Etchilhampton (11 Dec. – 5 Jan.),  Pray for Emmanuel, spending 
Christmas away from his family, for the families generously having 
him to stay and for remaining issues re his bursary to be resolved.   
 

    Keep up to date with news of the Church in Sudan and the 
    Salisbury/Sudan Link: www.salisbury.anglican.org/sudan 
            Latest Quarterly Bulletin available from Tim Biles  
                        e: tim@tjbiles.freeserve.co.uk 
              FURTHER DETAILS of the Devizes/Kajo-Keji Link 

  Contact James Campbell lavingtonrector@gmail.com 
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